
2018/19 SSCPSA Fishing Contest 

South Sound Chapter of Puget Sound Anglers 

The Contest starts on March 31, 2018 and ends March 31, 2019.  These 

dates coincide with WDF&W licensing renewal dates. 

All entries must be caught in Washington waters, Washington Tribal 

waters are allowed. 

Entrants must be a paid-up member or a relative of one. 

Entries must be measured and submitted via the attached form. 

 

Whenever possible submit a photo of the fish and the angler.  Winning 

entries will be recognized at the 2018/19 South Sound Chapter of Puget 

Sound Chapter Anglers Annual Seafood Banquet. There will be some 

special mystery prizes awarded at the Banquet. 

 



 

 

Entry Form: 2018/19 SSCPSA Fishing Contest 

Date __________ Angler___________ Member_____________ 

Location_____________________________________________ 

From a boat __ From the bank__ From the beach__ 

Fresh water__  Salt Water__ 

Fish species__________________________________________ 

Length in inches_________ 

 

Note:  Careful measurements may mean the difference between winning or losing.  
The winner may be won by a fraction of an inch. Lay the tape next to the fish and 
take a photo and include a photo of the fish & fisherperson. 

 

 



 

 

 

The following fish in each category will be winners in the Contest: 

    Largest -  King Salmon, Coho, Chum, Pink and Sockeye 

    Largest Land Locked Salmon -  Kokanee & Silvers 

    Largest - Steelhead and Rainbow (not steelhead) trout  

    Largest -  Freshwater Bass and Yellow Perch 

    Largest pan fish - Crappie, Sunfish or Bluegill 

    Largest - Halibut, Lingcod, Rockfish and Surf Perch 

 
 

Prizes yet to be determined.  Contest entrants will be posted at the 

monthly meetings. 

Go fish and have fun!!!!!!! 

Please submit Entry forms and photos to: 

Dennis D. Knutz, via email (if you do not have email, have a friend 

post your entry) 

ddknutz@comcast.net 

An Excel entry form will be posted on our website. 

To encourage good sportsmanship and survival rates, any fish that must 
be released according to the Washington Department of Fish and 
Wildlife rules and regulations are not eligible. 

mailto:ddknutz@comcast.net

